
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·  Cameron Irwin, 7, and his family stopped by
Barton  Memorial  Hospital  with  a  special
donation.  In  lieu  of  birthday  presents,
Cameron asked his friends to donate gifts for
younger  patients  at  the  hospital.  In  his
words,  he  thought  it  would  help  kids  who
weren’t  feeling  well  be  “less  lonely.”

·  Tahoe Bike Challenge awards will be given out June 20 at
the Cycle Celebration at Heavenly Village in South Lake Tahoe
from noon-4pm.

· Here is the El Dorado-Tahoe roadwork schedule from Caltrans
for next week.

· The Tahoe City Solstice Festival is June 18-21. For more
info, go online.

·  The Attic Thrift Store is bringing back blood pressure
readings. Anyone who comes by the South Lake Tahoe store may
get a reading on the second and fourth Tuesday of every month
between 10am-1pm.
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